
 
 
 

 
Consent Item 

 

 
RE:  Spice Mantra Liquor License 
 
Department/Program: Administration  
 
 
Explanation:   
 
Spice Mantra recently opened their restaurant at 15307 Manchester Road. They are seeking a 
Full Liquor License seven days a week.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Recommendation: Staff recommends Board approval for Spice Mantra’s liquor license.  
 
 
Submitted By: Megan Freeman 
 
Date:  October 13, 2025 


